
 

ABE STARK PRIMARY SCHOOL 346 
1400 PENNSYLVANIA AVENUE, BROOKLYN, N.Y. 11239 * PHONE (718) 348-2440 * FAX (718) 348-2476                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
______________________________________________________________________________ 
JABARI EDWARDS                                                                                                                                   ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL  

    PRINCIPAL, I. A.                                                                                                                                    POLIXENI VAFIADI, EDD                                                          
 

 

11/5/20 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Parent-Teacher Conference is scheduled for Thursday, November 12, 2020. We are hosting the afternoon 
and evening sessions on the same day. All conferences are virtual; there are no in-person meetings. Your 
child’s teacher will provide you with the web-link to your virtual conference.  
 
We will follow a half-day schedule on Thursday, November 12, 2020, for in-person and remote classes. In-
person students will be dismissed promptly at 11:00 AM. Please make the necessary adjustment to 
ensure you are on time to pick up your child at dismissal. 
 
Please see the start and end time for both the afternoon and evening conferences: 
 

Afternoon Session Evening Session 

12:20 PM – 2:20 PM 4:30 PM – 7:30 PM 

 
Blended and Remote students will receive their report card via email on Wednesday, November 11, 
2020. Please review the updated 2020-21 Grading Policy attached to this memo. 
 
Please review the marking period start and end dates: 
 

1st Marking Period 9/21/2020 – 11/4/2020 

2nd Marking Period 11/5/2020 – 3/3/2021 

3rd Marking Period 3/4/2021 – 6/26/2021 

 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our Parent Coordinator, Ms. Deleon, or our Assistant Principal, 
Dr. Vafiadi. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jabari K. Edwards 
Principal, I.A. 
 


